
4.12.2020 

Room 1213 Koraunui School 

 

Dear whanau/caregivers 

 

We have our last opportunity for our final snorkel on Tuesday December 8th.  We must have at least 

8 adults who are prepared to go in the water with us.  We will leave school at 8.00 and return by 

3.00. 

 

Please let Mrs C or Matua Tim know if you or a capable grandparent is available to support us.  We 

will also need a shore crew for the group who are not in the water. 

Return this form to Koraunui School office by Monday December 7th 

 

I give permission for ______________________________________ to attend this trip. 

 

 

I will come on the snorkelling trip with Room 1213 on Tuesday December 8th  

 

Yes       No     

 

I will snorkel with the children   

Yes       No     

 

 

I will be in the shore crew  

Yes       No     

 

  

Helpers name_______________________________  Contact number______________________ 


